
MPS Class of 2022:
Planning to attend MATC or UWM?

Apply for M3 Smart Start today!
MPS seniors attending MATC or UWM are eligible to receive up to $500 for participating in the
Smart Start program this Summer and through the Fall. Why join?

● Make friends and get connected to other MPS graduates
● Get a direct connection to help with paying for college
● Improve your math placement to help you graduate college on time
● Go on fun trips throughout Milwaukee
● Get extra support from a Success Coach this summer and fall
● Start a campus job early to earn more money for college

All MPS seniors admitted to MATC or UWM are eligible and must apply by Tuesday, May 10 at
tinyurl.com/M3SmartStart22. Not sure? Just complete the form to get more info. Students will be
invited to a virtual meeting on Thursday, May 12 from 4-5 p.m. to learn more about the program
and next steps. Questions or need assistance with your college enrollment? Please contact
Ericca Pollack, Milwaukee Public Schools College Access Coordinator, at
pollacel@milwaukee.k12.wi.us or 414-902-8462.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnLE_ybcgKmwgdSS5nlHX17mLwnmACyUxhUt9mOp6r0xoJlg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnLE_ybcgKmwgdSS5nlHX17mLwnmACyUxhUt9mOp6r0xoJlg/viewform
http://tinyurl.com/M3SmartStart22

